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Ohio Energy Project Welcomes New Executive Director 

Energy Education Nonprofit Excited to Tap Michael Goldman as Next Leader 
 

Worthington, OH: Ohio Energy Project (OEP), a nonprofit sparking curiosity about energy in K-
12 schools across Ohio, announces Michael Goldman as their next Executive Director after a 3-
month public search. Michael brings with him a background in environmental education and 
nonprofit management and will serve as the nonprofit’s 5th Executive Director since its inception 
in 1988. 
 
The OEP Board of Trustees conducted the search and are excited to welcome Michael to the 
team. “Michael brings a wealth of expertise in informal education, fundraising and team leadership, 
and we are excited about the fresh perspectives and innovative ideas he will bring to OEP.” – Devin 
Parram, Ohio Energy Project Board President  

 
Michael Goldman holds a Bachelor’s in Environmental Geography from Ohio University and a 
Master's in Environmental and Outdoor Education from SUNY Cortland. A passionate advocate for 
sustainable energy, Michael is poised to drive positive change for OEP and the wider energy 
community here in Ohio.  
 
About OEP: Ohio Energy Project is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit inspiring leadership and energy innovation 
in Ohio students and teachers. With programs spanning sustainability, careers, and engineering 
design, OEP impacts hundreds of teachers and tens of thousands of students annually across Ohio’s 
88 counties. To learn more about OEP, visit www.ohioenergy.org.  
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